

3 June 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

This term, and over the summer, your daughter should be exploring, researching and planning for the choices she will make in Year 14 in relation to her future career path. Please find attached a document with important guidance and information from the Careers Department, which has also been emailed to pupils, on how to conduct this research and complete essential planning for her post-18 choices.

We recommend that all Year 13 pupils engage in careful, thorough, independent research and planning at this stage to help them make informed choices and to minimise stress in Year 14, as pupils make big decisions about their future plans for further study and the world of work.

Kind regards, GCS Careers Department